
March
Twenty-first1921.

D. Lane, £sq., 
9a Argyle Ave., 
TTes tacnnt, *ue.

Dear Sir:-

I have your letter of yesterday and 
will be glad indeed to help you get a position. g

I am to-day writing to Mr. G; P. 
Siae, General Manager of the Pell Telephone Co., 
and to Mr* Paul else of The Northern Cleotrio, 
asking-them if thore is not something they can do 
for you. Thore is no work around the University 
that I can offer you.

1 shall keep you in mind and hope 
that I may soon have some favourable information 
to give you.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


